
What have we been up to
in 2023?

       new members 2

1        new employee

2      EU-funded projects

   We successfully called for (1) national assessments of
potential workforce gaps for the energy transition and (2)

simplified installation procedures, such as for larger rooftop
PV systems or heat pumps    #RED #EED

   

We brainstormed 
with our members 

on concrete 
solutions for skills 
& worker shortages

 

We held our first 
Value Chain Dialogue 

with our closest 
industry partners and their
European representatives 

We worked with the
negotiators of the 

Energy Performance of
Buildings Directive to

support the decarbonization 
of buildings    #EPBD

 

We brought the Installers’ Summit to the European
Parliament  

We met with the Energy
Commissioner to support a
35% electrification target
with the Electrification

Alliance 


